

Hemdean House School Ltd Hemdean Road Caversham, Reading Berkshire RG4 7SD Tel: 0118 947 2590 Fax: 0118 946 4474

Email: office@hemdeanhouse.co.uk

hemdeanhouse.co.uk

Dear Parents,

I am delighted to advise you that Years 4,5 and 6 have the opportunity to visit the Palace of Westminster, home to our government. We will be going on Tuesday 23rd May, travelling by coach to Westminster and expect to return within the school day. The cost of the trip will be £10.00 and I should be grateful if you could complete the tear off slip, giving your permission for the visit, and method of payment.

I am aware that we are already booked to go to the Planetarium the week before however, I cannot alter this at such short notice and feel that both visits give the children valuable experience in curriculum areas and help to contextualise their classroom learning.

Should you have any queries, please do not hesitate to contact me.
Yours sincerely
Miss A Hicks Deputy Head
Parliament Trip
I give permission for my child to participate in the above visit on Tuesday 23rd May.
□ I enclose £10 being the cost of the trip.
□ Please use my family account for payment of the trip.
Signed Date